
As per the newspaper report about ebills for landline telephones and postpaid 

cellphones I fully agree about the suggestion of discontinuing with printed bills.This 

can go a long way in saving green cover of our earth. At the same time,considering 

literacy level of ourcountry,consumers using electricity, piped gas,credit card 

etc.should be given an option for selecting between printed or e-bills.   

   I would further suggest the government to encourage the companies to discontinue 

with the present system of sending bulky Annual Reports,Mutual Fund Statements etc 

to all the shareholders. 

  Hope the government will soon pass a bill in this regard in near future. 

 

 

 


